
 
September 25, 2019 

 

Subject: Invitation to Bid# 2019-TH-01: Low Voltage, Access Control, and CCTV Contractor for 

the Town’s new Municipal Building – Addendum 1 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

Below is the answer to a question received about this project. Please consider this information when 

preparing your proposal. 

 

1. The Federal Unites States Government has recently passed legislation (that the President 

signed into law) banning “ALL” Hikvision/Dahua IP Cameras (Including cameras on the 

list that they provide the OEM for) and associated products for Government facilities due 

to known backdoor cyber breaches and the fact that Hikvision is owned by Chinese 

Government. Please confirm that you DO NOT want Hikvision/Dahua products included in 

this bid. 

The Town DOES NOT want any products from the banned list included in this bid response. A 

full list of these banned brands is available at the links below: 

 
https://ipvm.com/reports/hik-oems-dir 
https://ipvm.com/reports/dahua-oem  
 

Received by: __________________________________  Company: ______________________________ 

Note: Please sign and return this addendum with your sealed bid. Any responder failing to return a signed 

addendum will still be responsible for complying with these requirements. 

Respectfully, 

 

 
Brandon Perkins 

Town Manager 

https://ipvm.com/reports/hik-oems-dir
https://ipvm.com/reports/dahua-oem

